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Our Summer Outreach Ministry has reached 1oo’s of homeless  

people with food, clothing, water and the Gospel Message 

Covid-19 has changed how homeless people live. 100’s have 

moved into the parks believing that even shelters are not safe. 

Pastor Dean & Kim and the Board of Souls for Christ Ministries would like 

to thank everyone who supported our ministry throughout Covid-19. God 

has reached into the lives of many broken people because of your part-

nerships with us. We couldn't have done it without your faithful giving. A 

special thanks to Pastor Perry and the Pembroke Pentecostal Tabernacle 

for all their support again this year.    Thank you! 

      Thank you to our Supporters 



   A Special Thanks to Reapers in the Rain International 

One afternoon this homeless 

lady told me she was cold and 

had pneumonia and was      

concerned what would  happen 

that night as it was getting 

colder. I had some Canadian 

flag blankets on hand thanks to 

Reapers in the Rain Int. so I 

gave her two, helping her sur-

vive the night. These blankets 

have been so beneficial to so 

many people and are easily 

identifiable when we return to 

the same places where the 

needy gather. 

We want to thank Rod Parker and 

Chuck Price from Reapers in the 

Rain Int. for all the amazing sup-

plies we have received to help 

100’s of homeless people in    

downtown Toronto. 



 

“Thank you for the free printable tracts. I long to 
evangelize but I am too shy and reserved. This is    
effective and I bless the Lord for answering my    
prayers on how I can be an effective evangelist. 

I live in Bungoma, Kenya and this is a real blessing 
to the teens of our church. Thank you for allowing 

God to use you in this way. 
May we ever be found to be faithful with what He has 

placed in our hands to use for the building of         
His kingdom.” 

Signed,  Leonida Wafula  

    Testimonies from Kenya  

A Big Thanks to Jody Steinhauer and the Bargains 

Group for all the cases of water this Summer 

Souls for Christ Ministries gives out over 1000 tracts a year. Over the course of a year our 

ministry is contacted by over 10,000 people from many Countries regarding our Tracts 

and New Believer Materials. Having had so many people asking for discipleship materials, 

we have recreated our New Believer Lessons refreshing making them to be more appeal-

ing to those looking to grow in their faith. Many continue to let us know they are using our 

Tracts to win people for God’s Kingdom.     Praise God 

Worldwide 

Testimonies 

about our 

Tracts  



Souls for Christ Ministries had 9 Volunteers this Summer. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to God’s Work. 

We are overwhelmed by all the support our ministry received from so many volunteers this past Summer 

into Autumn. Thank you to Chris and Vicky Covert, Brian Bailey, Gary Hibbert, Ron and Thomas Faller,  

Daniel Kabango, Danny Blackwell, and to my long time friend Carey Miller. You  have blessed many with 

your faithful service. Thank you for volunteering to serve. 



Our Summer Ministry Distribution of Supplies and Water  

 

 

During the past Summer which was 10% hotter than the previous years we handed out: 

 Over 280 baseball hats, 40 pair of sandals ( thanks to Reapers in the Rain Int.)  

 Over 100 blankets and quilts , backpacks, and hockey bags for carrying supplies (RITR) 

 Over 500 food cards for meals  plus 100 more in September  

 Over 300lbs of clothing-tops and pants, & items like sleeping bags & ground pads (RITR) 

 Over 20lbs of toiletries, including survival kit supplies like lip balm, soap, face clothes (RITR) 

 

This past 

summer 

we gave  

out over 

2750  

bottles of 

water in 

partnership 

with  

The      

Bargains 

Group  



 Each week as I serve in Toronto I see our God move in this spiritually 

needy city and it is utterly amazing. So many friends, supporters and 

partners have come to help us and volunteer to be apart of what God is doing downtown. We cannot thank many 

of you enough for supporting our work, believing in us and giving to advance the kingdom work here in  Toronto. 

Thank you to all who have gone beyond the call of duty to give and help us reach this city for God.  

Covid-19 has challenged us all greatly but it doesn't challenge our God, in fact nothing takes him by surprise. I’m 

reminded of a verse that says what God requires of us even during the pandemic - In Micah 6:8 it says this “ And 

what does the Lord require of you, but to act justly to love mercy and to walk humbly with your God.”  This verse 

outlines all the things our ministry represents to those who need it most.  Justice = we help no matter the need.   

Mercy = helping others where it matters most.  Humble service = love those who are unloved.  God has reached 

into this city by his grace and we pray he will continue in the years ahead.     Dean and Kim  

Our Street Ministry and Prayer Ministry During Covid-19 

Even during our Summer Outreach Ministry I was asked to pray with people on the 

streets. With so many restrictions still in place due to the pandemic I always            

adhered to the outlined protocol, wearing PPE at all times as I ministered to others. 

 

The Preaching Ministry at 

Yonge and Dundas has 

been growing again. Each 

week we hand out many 

tracts and share Christ 

with large numbers of  

people. Each week we 

have volunteers coming to     

assist so they can grow 

and learn to be effective in 

sharing their faith. 

A Personal Thank you from Dean and Kim 

 


